
5th February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

KS4 Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra Trip - Friday 1st March 2024

The Dorset Music Service have once again provided us with an excellent opportunity to watch the Bournemouth
Symphony Orchestra perform a concert specifically designed for KS4 GCSE Music students. The concert will take
place on Friday 1st March at Westlands Entertainment Venue in Yeovil. We plan to travel by an external coach
company at the following times:

10am - Leave Budmouth Academy.
11am - Arrive at Westlands Entertainment Venue, Yeovil.
11.30 - Concert Begins.
1pm - Expected finish time.
2pm (Approx.) - Arrival back at Budmouth Academy - returning to period 5 lessons.

As they will be attending their tutor, period 1 and 5, and also representing the Academy at the concert, students will
need to be in full school uniform. They should bring enough food and drink for the duration of the trip as there will be
no opportunity to purchase at the venue. Packed lunches will be provided for those who are in receipt of free school
meals.

The Dorset Music Hub is providing this concert, free of charge, to Dorset Schools in conjunction with Somerset Music
Hub and The Octagon Theatre. Our only cost will be for the external provider of coach travel.

Coach travel costs will be £13.65 per student which can be purchased via the ParentMail app. PP students are
offered a discount travel cost of £8.65 per student. Please use the PP option when purchasing on ParentMail.

We will be using the contact and medical information directly from Arbor, therefore, please ensure that your child’s
information is up to date via the Arbor App. Any concerns about these details please contact
dbrown@budmouth-aspirations.org

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email.

Kind Regards

Mrs Shuttleworth
Music Teacher/Deputy Coordinator for Expressive Arts
sshuttleworth@budmouth-aspirations.org
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